
If you are recognized in ISS' systems as being a non-driver, you will not have the option to submit mileage within
eTime.

You will not see the Add Mileage button.

You can, of course, still submit expenses as needed with your shift via eTime.

If you should no longer be classified as a non-driver or have any questions regarding your non-driver status, please
contact People Services at peopleservices@issny.org.
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